
 

“PRAKRITI” in Visakhapatnam 

 
In compliance of MoU signed between ICFRE and Kendriya Vidyalaya Sangathan, 

to promote awareness about forest and environment among school children for 

acquiring skills for care and protection towards forests, environment and society, a 

group of Research team members from Forest research center for coastal 

ecosystem (FRC-CE), Visakhapatnam have visited Kendriya Vidyalaya Sangathan, 

Waltair, Visakhapatnam District on 05th December 2019 under “PRAKRITI” 

programme.  

Mr S.Sreenivas Raja, Principal, KVS, welcomed the FRC-CE research team 

members. Thereafter, T. Anusha, Technician, FRC-CE gave a brief introduction 

about the “PRAKRITI” program and FRC-CE and its contribution towards 

environment and society and also briefed about the biodiversity issues and 

environmental issues in conservation of biodiversity. After the presentation Dr. 

Sumit Chakrabati, Scientist-G, FRC-CE presented Spiders Biodiversity and his 

Research work on Spiders. Their importance in maintaining ecological balance. 

After the presentations a quiz competition was conducted regarding the 

identification of flora and fauna and prizes were distributed. A total of 150 students 

from class 9th and 2 teachers of the school participated in the program.  

After the program, all students were fully satisfied and they were confident and 

showed full enthusiasm for care and protection of environment and forests. The 

glimpses of IFB Research team are given below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Photo gallery: 

 

Dr Sumit Chakrabarty, Scientist- G presentation on Spiders 

 

 

Smt T.Anusha, Technician presentation on Biodiversity 



 

Winners of the Quiz conducted by FRCCE 

A group photograph with the students of Waltair KV  

 



Newspaper clips: 

 

Sakshi newspaper clip of the program 



 

Eenadu newspaper clip regarding the program 

 



 

Andhrajyothi newspaper clip  



 

The Hindu newspaper clip of the program 

 


